

Dear Parents,

We are really excited about the Young Voices concert which is on Monday 4th February at the O2 Arena. It is a wonderful day and a great experience for the children to be part of a massed choir.

On the day of the concert we will take the children up to the O2 as they have to be there at 1.45pm to take part in a rehearsal. The actual concert is at 7pm finishing about 9.15pm and we will arrange a meeting place outside the O2 Arena, for all children to be collected from. It is a very long day but fun!

The children MUST wear either an official Young Voices t-shirt or their own PLAIN white tshirt. The t-shirts cost £12.00 each and there is a form attached if you would like to order one. We are sure a number of you will want to come in the evening to the concert. Tickets are £23.00 each. We place the order as a group and would like to do this by the end of the week if possible they are allocated on a first-come first-served basis. The cost of the tickets and the t-shirt will be added to your termly invoice. Please return ticket orders to the School Office as soon as possible but definitely before Friday 16th November when the order for tickets will be placed.

If you have any queries please contact Mrs Handy on sarah.handy@stdavidsprep.com

## O2 YOUNG VOICES - MONDAY 4TH FEBRUARY 2019

Name	Year
I enclose:	
t-shirt form	YES/NO
ticket form	YES/NO
DVD form	YES/NO
I agree that the total of £ will be	e added to my termly invoice.
	Signature of Parent/Guardian